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DALLAS--Dr. David D. Daly, Scottish Rite Professor of 

Neurology at The University of Texas (Southwestern) Medical 

School has been picked to lead an international commission 

to coordinate studies and evaluations of anticonvulsant drugs. 

The commission on the pharmacology of anticonvulsant 

drugs was established by the International Federation of 

Epilepsy Societies meeting recently in Helsinore, Denmark. 

Chairman Daly said the commission would meet at least two 

times a year to review the work going on throughout the world. 

Although there are some well-established anti~onvulsants, 

Dr. Daly said there is a need for new drugs in the field. 

JULY 23, 1970 

## 

5323 HARRY HINES BL.VD., DAL.L.AS, TEXAS 75235 PHONE AREA CODE 214 S:S1-SZZO 

-


